
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
Tuesday, January 25, 2022 3:43 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: Docket #20200226-SU 

Please place the e-mail below in Docket No. 20200226. 

Thank you! 

From: ep271@comcast.net <ep271@comcast.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 3:23 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/25/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00701-2022 

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Fw: Docket #20200226-SU 

From: ep271@comcast.net 
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 3:18 PM 
To: clerk@psc.state.fl.us 
Cc: Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us 
Subject: Docket #20200226-SU 

From: Edward and Sharon Porro 
271 Bocilla Drive 
Don Pedro Island 
ep271@comcast.net 
Mailing at PO Box 3879, Placida FL 33946 

With regards to the above mentioned Docket, reference is made, with regards of the attempt of 
Environmental Utilities to establish a sewer system on our Island. 

We strongly oppose this idea. 

What evidence exactly exists to support there is a problem. Has testing been done? The last time this came up 
I recall PIE conducting a series of water quality tests and the water was fine. 

The financial aspects of all this seems scary. What I am seeing are proposed rates that our of the norm and the 
install costs are also high. There will be considerable life style changes, some may have to sell. 

What back ground does the builder have. Talking about history you may want look at some of the past events 
where the straight and narrow was not taken. 

Finally I think this a reasonable question; 
With the assumption the builder is doing this to make a profit, 
The question is, if the proposed builder had not started this, would have the county started this? 
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Also, if this all fails in the future, who cleans up the  mess. 




